
June 3, 1975 
 
Dear José, 
Earlier, after I talked with you on the telephone, I jolted down an impression of what I 
thought my apprehension of the theory of Recollection was amounting to. I intended 
to send you the note, then somehow heed back of doing so. Now, running across the 
note again, I think it would be well enough to send it on to you. So, if you’ll bear with 
me, I’ll copy it out now on the typewriter and enclose it here. 
I’ll certainly manage to come down to B.M. sometime after the middle of July –or 
possibly in August. And I hope you may be free for a lunch. 
 
Sincerely, 
[Signatura] 
 


